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Communications 

Call for Members for the Nunavut Medical Registration 
Committee 

Start Date: August 11, 2021 
End Date: August 18, 2021 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec. 

The Department of Health is seeking two enthusiastic individuals to serve on the 

Nunavut Medical Registration Committee for a term of two years. This committee is 

mandated by the Medical Profession Act to review and decide on applications for the 

licensing and registration of medical professionals in Nunavut.   

This committee is seeking one member of the public who is an employee of the 

Government of Nunavut, and one member of the public who is not a medical 

practitioner and is not an employee of the Government of Nunavut. 

Applicants should have a strong interest in the regulatory process and should be 

prepared to devote 1 to 1.5 hours every second week to review applications through a 

teleconference meeting. Experience in a health-related field would be an asset.  

Those interested in this opportunity should submit their resume by August 18, 2021, to 

Barbara Harvey, Registrar, Department of Health, at bharvey@gov.nu. Questions may 

also be directed to Barbara Harvey by phone at 867-982-7655. 

Copies of the Medical Profession Act may be provided on request and are also 

available at www.nunavutlegislation.ca.  
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